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June 22, 2010 

Ms. Mary Nichols, Chairwoman 
California Air Resources Board (CARB) 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, California 95813 

Dear Chairwoman Nichols: 
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I am pleased to express my support for CARB's efforts to implement SB 375, which will 
aid in developing more sustainable communities and reduce greenhouse gas 
emissions. ' 

If efforts succeed to roll back AB 32 and, by extension, SB 375, the communities within 
the County's First Supervisorial District, which I represent, will be negatively impacted. 
My office is working closely with SCAG and Metro to develop an effective regional 
blueprint, which will support more focused growth and enhanced transit connectivity. It 
is critical that SB 375 is implemented--,--it will reduce a range of cost burdens such as 
energy, water, and infrastructure servicing. We must do everything possible to attract 
more sustainable development, which leads to increased revenues and the stabilization 
of long-term government services and financing. 

As a County Supervisor, I have consistently advocated for sustainable communities to 
ensure that residents have a variety of transportation choices. California must be a 
global leader in reducing emissions, and I strongly support the implementation of 
SB 375. 

GM/kw 

·ncerely, 

~ 
GLORIA MOLINA 
Chair of the Board 
Supervisor, First District 
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